
GSEP Shop News – February 2024
All GSEP Shops and Offices will be closed on Monday February 19, 2024 for  

the President’s Day holiday.

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

Jane Seltzer                    Shelly Ridge                            Valley Forge                               Mobile

The Build-a-Bear calendar is filling up for spring!  

Book your party early to reserve your date! 

bit.ly/GSEPBABParty

bit.ly/CampSwag24

New Shop Hours start 
February 5th

Shelly Ridge will now be open 
Monday–Friday and Jane Seltzer 
will add Wednesday hours. There 
are no changes to Valley Forge at 
this time. See all updated hours 
on the Shops page under each 

location starting on 2/5/23.

We             our customers! 

2/10-16th, take 14% off your  
purchase of $75 or more,  

including badges and uniforms! 

Luella has a new location  
in Yardley! Visit us at the  

Lower Makefield Community 
Pool on Sunday February 11th.

Full schedule of mobile dates  
on the Shops page!

Keep your Cookie Sellers 
warm with new GSEP 
beanies in store now!

Cuffed Beanie $24 
Tied Beanie $30

Thinking Day Badges are 
in stock—order yours 

early by emailing  
shop@gsep.org. 

Pre-order your 2024 Camp 
Swag now! Use our  

JotForm and your merch 
will be delivered at camp!


